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Dates for your diary 
 

Wk beg 23rd Sept - Y6 Crowden 
18th Oct - Individual Photographs 
Wk beg 21st Oct - Parent/Teacher meetings 
Thurs 24th Oct - last day of this half term 
25th Oct - 3rd Nov - Half term 
13th-15th Nov - Y4 Horstead 
Fri 15th Nov - Children in Need 
Fri 13th Dec -Christmas Fayre 
17th+18th Dec - Christmas performances 
21st Dec - 6th Jan - Christmas holiday 
Wk beg Fri 10th Feb - Parent/Teacher meetings 
15th Feb - 23rd Feb - Half term. 
Thur 6th Mar - World Book day 
5th Apr - 22nd Apr - Easter holiday 
25th April - Reports sent home 
Wk beg 12th May - Y6 SATs 
24th May - 1st June - Half term 
Wk beg 9th June Y1 Phonics Screening Check 
Tue - 10th June - Class Photographs 
Fri 20th June - Picnic and Sports Day 
Fri 11th July - Reports sent home 
Fri 18th July - Summer Fayre 
Tue 22nd July - Leavers Assembly 
23rd July - 2nd Sept - Summer holiday 
 

Budgens’ Carpark Permits 
 

Once again Budgens have kindly offered the school 
a small number of parking permits to be used in 
their carpark at pick up and drop off time. These 
are for use by  parents who live outside of Holt, 
who regularly pick up or drop off their  
children at school. Please contact the School Ofϐice 
if you would like to be considered for one of these 
permits.  
We would like to thank Budgens for their generous 
offer. 

Year 2 have been enjoying some time exploring the 
activities on our patio area.  We have painted self 
portraits to start our Family and Pets topic.  

We have a busy half term planned. Our topics are: 
Year R -  Nursery Rhymes 
Year 1/2 - Ourselves, our families, our pets 
Year 3/4 - Ancient Egypt 
Year 5 - North America 
Year 6 - Derbyshire Mountains 

A reminder that we offer after school provision 
from 3pm-5pm every day. Please use ParentPay to 
book your child onto any of these sessions. The 
sessions will be £5 per child and include a snack 
and drinks.  
If you would like to know more about this please 
contact the school ofϐice.  

Some of the art work produced during our art day in 
June was on display as part of Holt festival during the 
summer. It looked fantastic and we are very 
proud of all of our artists!  


